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Due to recent events in Haiti and in the world, we have added or updated the following policies for all teams and individuals serving at Mission of Grace. 

Covid-19:
The government of Haiti has requested proof of a negative Covid-19 test upon entering the country. The test and results must be received within 72 hours of departure from your home country. You will submit your proof of negative test and have your temperature taken at immigration. Additionally the government of Haiti has required the wearing of masks inside buildings by all visitors who have not undergone a 14 day quarantine period upon entering the country. Additionally, as of January 26, 2021 the United States is requiring all international travelers entering the country to present proof of a negative Covid-19 test taken within 72 hours of departure.

Working in the Mission:
All travel to and from Ocean View will take place in a vehicle with a driver and security. This may require multiple trips to and from the mission so please account for the extra travel time. All team members must return to Ocean View no later than 1 hour before sunset.

General Safety:
The social and political climate of Haiti is always unpredictable. While we are grateful and appreciate your willingness to continue serving with us, we need to communicate that it is not without great risk. We strongly advise your group purchase emergency evacuation insurance, as well as making sure every participant’s health insurance covers overseas travel and out of network treatment. 



 “With God, all things are possible.” Matthew 19:26
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